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Report of the VP External, AUS Council October 5, 2015
· Committee Reports:
· Careers: Jacob and I are starting to interview Work your B.A. Coords this week.  We need to hire them to get the rest of the Career Coordination Committee started… In terms of aspects of their agenda: Grad Fair is in the works. I met with Tanya from SSMU this week to go over logistics and I also rented materials from plate club to serve our guests and I’m looking into catering options. Nearly all of the schools have paid which is great.
· Sponsorship: I met with Prep 101 this week to work out a deal for this year. As well, I am going to move forward with a partnership with Gradesavers. 
· ACE: We finally launched the facebook event for Mental Space- everyone should come! Its kind of in the midst of midterms but hopefully it is a nice break for everyone. As well, I booked out the lounge in late October and am in communication with the SSMU equity commissioners to host a second forum on cultural appropriation and how it is particularly evident during Halloween… I went to this last year and it was wonderful. Still trying to move forward with our social justice comedy night in November, and have sent e-mails to potential acts to see if we can book them. I also began communicating with Alan at SEDE to discuss the option of an indigenous perspectives workshop hopefully for second semester… but I might ask his thoughts on the forum to see if he has any thoughts to integrate. ACE is currently meeting on a weekly basis and we’ve got a great group of enthusiastic folks who have a bunch of new ideas. 
· MASEC: I went to this very interesting meeting with the McGill Alumni Association last week… We discussed ways in which MAA could help enhance student-alumni relations, and they seemed particularly interested in Arts because they acknowledged that there is a notoriously low rate of relations amongst arts students and arts alum, when compared to faculties like Management… I cited possible reasons for this as the diversity of our faculty and how the typical alumnus that wants to come back tends to be someone who really benefitted from what this school had to offer, but that we don’t make strides in connecting people who are more marginalized in this community with people who may have experienced similar struggles.  They were very receptive to these ideas and I am particularly interested in going forward with events that can perhaps connect these folks.
· SSMU: We’re in the midst of quite a few motions at SSMU… last week we had a notice of a motion regarding the Safety Network Fee which covers Drivesafe, Walksafe, MSERT, and SACOMSS, as well as notices of motions regarding the climate change policy and others… we will talk about these a little later and the arts reps will cover more on SSMU in their reports. 
Respectfully Submitted,
Becky Goldberg
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